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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 60031A
17 September 2011

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

| Dear Mr. Greenéwald:

, This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
received by this office on 21 October 2009 for “a copy of the National Security
Agency (NSA) Employee Manual or Handbook.” A copy of your request is
enclosed. Your request has been processed under the FOIA and the document
you requested is enclosed. Certain information, however, has been deleted
from the enclosure. ’

This Agency is authorized by statute to protect certain information
concerning its activities, as well as the names of its employees. Such
information is exempt from disclosure pursuant to the third exemption of the
FOIA, which provides for the withholding of information specifically protected
from disclosure by statute. The specific statute applicable in this case is
Section 6, Public Law 86-36 (50 U.S. Code 402 note). We have determined that
such information exists in these records, and we have excised it accordingly.

The Initial Denial Authority for NSA information is the Deputy Associate
Director for Policy and Records, Diane M. Janosek. Since these deletions may
be construed as a partial denial of your request, you are hereby advised of this
Agency’s appeal procedures. Any person denied access to information may file
an appeal to the NSA/CSS Freedom of Information Act Appeal Authority. The
appeal must be postmarked no later than 60 calendar days from the date of the
initial denial letter. The appeal shall be in writing addressed to the NSA/CSS
FOIA Appeal Authority (DJP4), National Security Agency, 9800 Savage Road
STE 6248, Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755-6248. The appeal shall reference
the initial denial of access and shall contain, in sufficient detail and
particularity, the grounds upon which the requester believes release of the
information is required. The NSA/CSS Appeal Authority will endeavor to








































































































































































































































































































































































































